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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Chairman of the Board
Nat'l Archives & Historical Foundation
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for your letter of December 28, your very kind
words about VISTA and your interest in receiving additional copies of
the Linda Chavez story issue. Our editor, Harry Caicedo, has
forwarded your words of congratulations to Elizabeth Llorente.

I had the pleasure of meeting you at a luncheon our common friend,
Tony Bonilla, organized for Hispanic community leaders in Corpus
Christi shortly before The Caller Times decided to start distributing
the magazine.

I very well remember your words of encouragement then, and I am happy
to know that we have fulfilled your expectations.

Thank you very much for your invitation to attend the National
Convention of the American GI Forum on August 1. I plan to attend and
it is possible that Harry Caicedo will also be there. I look forward
to receiving additional information on the convention.

Under separate cover you will receive additional copies of the
November issue.

Best personal regards,

o Villar
Publisher
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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Chairman of the Board
Nat'l Archives & Historical Foundation
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for your letter of December 28, your very kind
words about VISTA and your interest in receiving additional copies of
'the Linda Chavez story issue. Our editor, Harry Caicedo, has
forwarded your words of congratulations to Elizabeth Llorente.

I had the pleasure of meeting you at a luncheon pur conmon friend,
Tony Bonilla, organized for Hispanic community leaders in Corpus
Christi shortly before The Caller Times decided to start distributing
the magazine.

I very well remember your words of encouragement then, and I am happy
to know that we have fulfilled your expectations.

Thank you very much for your invitation to attend the National
Convention of the American GI Forum on August 1. I plan to attend and
it is possible that Harry Caicedo will also be there. I look forward
to receiving additional information on the convention.

Under separate cover you will receive additional copies of the
November issue.

Best personal regards,

Arturo Villar
Publisher
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